
 

May 21, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, Students and Staff: 

 

Congratulations to our Seniors!  You have completed your high school career!  The staff at Newman wish you 

well and will keep you in our prayers as you pursue your next adventures. 

 

This will be the last weekly letter that you will receive.  The School Improvement Team will continue to meet 

to work on planning for the 2020-2021 school year.  As we move forward, we will be working under the 

guidelines provided by the Whiteside County Health Department, the Illinois State Board of Education and the 

Rockford Diocese.  We will inform all of our stakeholders of our plan. 

 

Scholarship Awards Presentation 
The Scholarship Awards Presentation is available at the following link.  Scholarship Awards Presentation You 

may review this at any time as we have made it available for everyone at this time. 

 

Freshmen, Sophomores and Juniors 
Friday, May 22nd is your last day of school as long as all outstanding work is completed for all of your 

classes.  Those students who do not have work completed by this date will have to work with teachers on May 

26th and 27th.  The last day to accept work is May 27, 2020.  Students make sure your work is completed.  You 

do not want to be in jeopardy of repeating the class. 

 

Drop-off/Pick-up of Materials 
All Newman materials, such as Chromebooks, textbooks, library books, sports uniforms etc, must be turned in 

to the school.  Drop-off and pick-up will be alphabetical by last name.  Multiple siblings may come with their 

oldest sibling to gather items. 

 

Juniors - Tuesday, May 26, 2020  
9:00 - 9:30 A - F 

9:30 - 10:00 G - H 

10:00 - 10:30 I - M 

10:30 - 11:00 N - P 

11:00 - 11:30 Q - T 

11:30 - 12:00 U - Z 

 

Sophomores - Wednesday, May 27, 2020 
9:00 - 9:30 A - B 

9:30 - 10:00 C - D 

https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/newman-central-catholic-high-school-sterling-il/evt7be3d8cde9


10:00 - 10:30 E - L 

10:30 - 11:00 M - N 

11:00 - 11:30 O - R 

11:30 - 12:00 S - T 

12:00 - 12:30  U - Z 

 

Freshmen - Thursday, May 28, 2020 
9:00 - 9:30 A - C 

9:30 - 10:00 D - G 

10:00 - 10:30 H - L 

10:30 - 11:00 M - P 

11:00 - 11:30 Q - U 

11:30 - 12:00 W - Z 

 

Summer Office Hours 
Summer office hours will begin on June 1, 2020 and are Monday through Thursday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.   

 

I wish we had the opportunity to say goodbye but know I think of all of you often; especially when I am at the 

desolate school building.  I hope you take time to enjoy the summer and use your creative minds to do 

something adventurous.  I look forward to seeing all of your faces in the fall.  Praying for you all! 

 

God Bless, 

 

Jennifer Oetting 

Principal 

 

 

 
 


